
From: Youngquist, Rachel <Rachel.Youngquist@winnebagocountywi.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 5:40 AM 
To: Kelly Wisnefske, Town Administrator, Town of Clayton 
<townadministrator@townofclayton.net> 
Subject: winnebago County Meeting notes 
 
Good Morning! 
 
We had a County Board Meeting last night. Here are the bullet points. 
 
All of the voting options of the meeting were voted on without any discussion. They all passed 
with only one or two nays in a couple votes. 
 
Most of the discussion happened in the first hour before the voting potion began. For about 45 
minutes for the County Executive's Report there were many board members asking the 
Executive about the money that was voted on to give to the municipalities. There were many 
unhappy Supervisors as well as many questions about the confusing communication that has 
come out of the Executive's office. A few accusations that he is not following the rules that were 
passed.    
 
I am more confused than I was before the meeting. Executive Doemel did say that each Clerk 
did receive an email with clear instructions. I hope you did receive that sometime in the past 3 
months. To me there was no clear understanding on how each municipal can receive their 
promised money. Jon Doemel did say to reach out to him directly. 
 
Please let me know if you have any specific questions that I can answer. I would appreciate 
knowing if you received the email that the County Executive said went out 
 
Thank you 
Rachel Youngquist    
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